
Providence Resources P.l.c. (“the Company”) 

Notification of Interest in Share Capital 

  

  

Providence Resources P.l.c. have been informed by The Capital Group Companies, Inc. on 22 
March 2019 that with effect from 20 March 2019, The Capital Group Companies, Inc. no 
longer have a notifiable interest in Providence Resources P.l.c.  
  

 
 
 
Tony O’Reilly 
Director  
  

22 March 2019  

  

End  

 


